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Honorary Chair Position 
 
 

 As of September 19, 2012 I establish in the IOCB ASCR, v.v.i., an “Honorary 
Chair” position, for which such scientific employees will be nominated that have 
participated in the institute’s development in the long term and have contributed to its 
good reputation in the CR as well as abroad. 
 
 The “Honorary Chair” position is conferred by the institute’s director on the 
basis of the recommendations of the Council of the IOCB. 
 
 The “Honorary Chair” designation may be used by its holder permanently.  
 
 The research team that is led by the holder of the “Honorary Chair” position is 
included in the institute’s organizational structure among senior research teams with 
all the applicable general rules entailed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prague, September 18, 2012         RNDr. PhDr. Zdeněk Hostomský, CSc. 

Director 
 


